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Engayne Newsletter 

Autumn 2023 First Half Term  What’s happening at Engayne? 

HOUSEPOINTS 

The winning house for 
Autumn 1 is:  

 

 

 

With  803 points  

Children from Terra 
house can wear non-
uniform on Monday 30th 
October 2023 

 

 
 

CHARITIES 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget your 
money for the 
Poppy Appeal 
after half term. 

We have all had a lovely but busy half term. The atmosphere around the school is so positive with lots 

of learning and excitement. We have opened our well-being garden, with a special mention to Mr and 

Mrs Wyman for all their work with this project. The children loved Mark Noble visiting our school. 

Our swimming pool refurbishment is excellent and we are very pleased with the outcome. Our 

community can now use this for many years to come. I continue, with the rest of the staff and 

governors to feel so proud of our children and the facilities we have at Engayne.  

I hope you have a safe and restful half term holiday and I look forward to welcoming you back on 

Monday 30th October 2023.  

( If on holiday and not coming back to school please let us know so we are not completing home visits 

unnecessarily).   Mrs Sankey 

        WELLBEING GARDEN OPENING 
Engayne were thrilled to receive a visit from Mark Noble to open their new 
Wellbeing Garden.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark said what a fantastic garden for the children and how lucky our children 
were to have such a lovely place to relax in.   

CROSS COUNTRY 
On Thursday 12th October 5 girls and 5 boys from Year 5 and 6 
travelled to Stubbers and represented the school at Cross Country. 

They all did extremely well showing  resilience, strength and determination. Jake in 
Year 5 came 2nd in the Year 5 boys’s race and was awarded a silver medal. Four of 
the Year 5 and 6 pupils came in the the top 10. As a result these Year 6 pupils have 
been invited to another cross country race. 

Their behaviour and attitude was exemplary at all times and we are all very proud of 
them. Here is a photo of our super team and Jake with his medal. Well done!  Mrs 
Barrett 

 



Year 1 Year 2 

Year 3 

Reception 
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Year 4 

Year 5 

 
 

 

 

Fleet Class 

By Thaila & Madeleine 6N 

By Tiana 1P 


